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It was lovely to see a large number of families at our NAS Family Afternoon on 
Wednesday. If you were able to attend, I hope you enjoyed the opportunity 
to meet other parents and our Parent Ambassadors, especially if you joined 
NAS recently. 

You are probably aware that there was an announcement this week about 
a change in wearing masks outdoors. Having consulted the principals from 
the other international schools in Jakarta, we are waiting for the written 
direction from the local authorities. We will, of course, let you know as soon 
as students can stop wearing masks outdoors on campus. 

In order for us to contact you quickly and easily, your child needs to have an Emergency Contact Form completed by
his/her parent/guardian and kept on file in the school office. Please keep this information updated throughout the year. 

Student Emergency Contact Form

Welcome to issue 14 of the NAS Jakarta Newsletter 2021-22     

Two important reminders for next week: 

• The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 24th and Wednesday 
25th May and your child needs to wear batik for their school photographs 

• School is closed on Thursday 26th May for the public holiday

Wishing you a happy weekend! 

Kind regards, 

Rosy Clark

Principal

2022 marks 55 years of our school’s existence and we would like to celebrate! Towards the end of 2022, we hope to be able to hold an event on campus, we 
are contacting former families of the school for photos and memories from the past 55 years and we are also arranging for some anniversary T shirts to be 
made which will be available next term. 

Recently we held a competition for the children to submit their T shirt designs and we are delighted to announce the names of the students whose designs 
have been chosen: 

What’s New!

Mitsuha (Year 2 Orangutans) and
her sister Mizuki (Year 4 Kuskus)

Brian (Year 4 Kuskus) Harrison (Year 4 Kuskus) 

55th Anniversary T-shirts

https://form.jotform.com/212298578998481
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Diary Dates
• Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th May – school photographer 

• Week beginning Monday 6th June 

‘NAS Jakarta Week’ – theme days and, back by popular demand, the NAS Virtual Disco (more details to come)  

• Thursday 9th June – trip to Portibi Lodges Ekologika for Jalak Bali and Pari Manta classes 

• Term ends at 12:00 on Wednesday 22nd June 

A Look at Learning

This week our Pari Manta students have 
participated in Nord Anglia’s STEAM festival for 
Year 6 – Year 8 students with 11 schools in South-
East Asia taking part. 

The theme of the festival was “Extreme Weather” 
and students were presented with a challenging 
scenario:  

The NAS team, along with the teams of 
students from the other Nord Anglia schools, 
were asked to generate ideas, research, 
plan, design, build, test their prototypes and 
evaluate in response to this challenge.  

During the two days of the festival, our team 
also met with their buddy teams from BVIS 
Hanoi and Dover Court Singapore several 
times. These meetings engaged the students 
in discussions, feedback on their ideas and 
explanations about their learning all “in the 
moment”.  Mr Alf was extremely proud of the 
quality of our students’ contributions at these 
meetings. 

“After studying melting ice in the Arctic, scientists 
are predicting that sea levels will rise by 250 

metres in 10 years.” 
The festival ended with a special assembly and 
each school is now required to upload their 
team’s final video submission to Global Campus. 

Congratulations to our team for their enthusiasm, 
as well as the excellent level of their learning and 
outcomes. We can all feel extremely proud of the 
way they represented NAS at the Nord Anglia 
STEAM festival 2022. 

Nord Anglia’s regional
STEAM Festival 2022

Celebrating birthdays at NAS Jakarta 
Families often want their child’s class to share in birthday celebrations and 
we are happy to support this.  

Please follow the following procedure if you wish your child to bring 
anything to school to celebrate their birthday with their classmates: 

 • Please notify your child’s teacher in advance that you would like your 
child to bring birthday cake to school for their class and agree the most 
appropriate day/time. 

 • Your child may bring their birthday cake to school themselves. 
Alternatively, please arrange with the teacher for the cake to be delivered 
to the school office.  

 • Birthday cake only (no snacks, party bags, gifts). 

 • As food cannot be shared due to Covid protocols, please provide 
individually wrapped pieces of cake, muffins or cookies. 

 • We respectfully ask you to try to use environmentally friendly packaging. 

 • The birthday cake must be nut-free please. 

 • Children with allergies will bring their birthday cake home for their 
parents to check it is safe for consumption. 

Thank you! 


